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I was shocked & surprised when I was greeted with the surprising sight of baboons 
Escaping from what we now know was a secret laboratory used for animal experimentation. 
This cruel practice of often unnecessary practices had been hidden away from the public. 
Heartbreaking to see these beautiful animals so desperately trying to out run the security guards 
hot on their heals 
I fear the these experiments may quite possibly be ongoing away from preying eyes. 
All experimental procedures in relation to animals needs to be stopped forthwith. 


